
 

11 March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers  
 
Our school are once again assisting Surrey County Council’s Safer Travel Team to 
undertake research with parents on pupils’ types of travel to and from school.  The 
objective of the research is to develop a better understanding of the different types of 
travel used, and to ascertain if this is changing over time. The Safer Travel Team’s goal is 
to assist schools to continue to encourage safer and more active ways of travelling to 
school.  
 
Please could I ask that you take the time to complete the survey using the link below. 
The deadline for completion of the survey is 13th April 2024 and the survey should be 
completed for each child that attends our school.  
 
Annual Secondary School Travel Survey (public URL): 
https://www.surreysays.co.uk/safer-travel/secondary-school-travel-2025  
 
As a thank you for taking the time to help them, The Surrey County Council's Safer 
Travel team will donate £25 for every 100 surveys completed* to your choice of the 
following two charities;   
 
Momentum Children's Charity  
Orchid Environmental Trust   
 
Thank you for continuing to support our school to improve pupils' journeys to school.    
 
Kind regards   
   
 Carrington School 
 
*Please note that the overall amount that will be donated is subject to a restriction within an available budget.   
 

https://www.surreysays.co.uk/safer-travel/secondary-school-travel-2025
https://www.momentumcharity.org/
https://www.cfsurrey.org.uk/fund/orchid-environmental-trust-fund/

